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Ada County Invites Feedback on FY21 Budget 
 

(Boise, ID) – The Board of Ada County Commissioners is seeking public input regarding the 

County’s 2021 budget, which will run from October 2020 – September 2021. Between June 8th and 

June 12th the Commissioners will hear budget requests and presentations from all county elected 

officials and department heads. On the evening of June 9th, Ada County will also host a virtual public 

hearing from 5:00 to 6:30 p.m. to receive public feedback regarding the budget.  

 

The Board welcomes public participation in the budget process. The public can view the 

budget hearing, as well as the presentations and deliberations, on the Ada County YouTube channel. 

Those who wish to participate in the virtual public hearing on the budget are asked to sign up using 

the following link to join the virtual meeting: 

https://adacounty.webex.com/adacounty/onstage/g.php?MTID=e465c282f520e6b178dc2c6015f41e7
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Event number: 133 115 3637 

Event password: Bp2s3i3ydX2 

 

Anyone unable to attend may also submit feedback by emailing budget@adacounty.id.gov.  

 

The budget process takes place over several months. During the week of June 8th the Board 

will hear presentations from the seven elected offices and 11 departments of Ada County regarding 

their FY21 budget requests. Beginning on June 15th, the Board of Ada County Commissioners will 

discuss and deliberate to arrive at a balanced budget for the next fiscal year. Following deliberations, 

Ada County Clerk Phil McGrane will present the tentative budget to the Ada County Board of 

County Commissioners and the public on July 20, 2020, at 6 p.m. The tentative budget will be 

adopted on July 28th and the final budget will be adopted on August 11, 2020. 
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